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CHARLES TOWN, WV (December 5, 2024) –  The Jefferson County Commission is pleased to 

announce the hiring of Stephen Rivera as the County’s new public affairs coordinator. 

 

A local resident and recent graduate of Shepherd University, Mr. Rivera brings a strong 

academic foundation and a passion for community engagement to his new role. He earned a 

Bachelor’s degree in Business Administration and an MBA in Public Management, graduating 

with the prestigious McMurran Scholar Award, Shepherd University’s highest academic honor. 

In this role, Mr. Rivera will enhance communication between county departments, foster 

community connections, and support the Commission’s mission to serve the residents of 

Jefferson County effectively. 

 

“I am excited and humbled for the opportunity to serve Jefferson County,” said Mr. Rivera. “I 

look forward to continuing the relationships between county departments and connecting with 

the local community.” 
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